
 
HUI LIMA KOKUA FIELD TRIP - SATURDAY, MARCH 8TH 11AM 

 
In lieu of meeting at the Bonaventure, our event for March is a 

field trip to the US Navy Seabee Museum to celebrate the 

Seabees’ 83rd year and learn more about them!  

 
● Meet in front of the museum at 11am, then proceed  

               inside as a group. (Free admission, donations accepted)  

 

● BRING A SACK LUNCH  

 

● We will eat first, then go on a tour of the museum. 

 

● Feel free to bring family/friends/guests with you!  

 

We do need to provide a headcount, so please RSVP by March 3rd to Leah Kammeyer via text, 

email, or phone call at 805-469-9230, LKammeyer@gmail.com 

 

US NAVY SEABEE MUSEUM ADDRESS: 
3201 N. Ventura Rd., Port Hueneme, 93043 

 

The Seabee Museum is not on base, so there are no restrictions for entry or parking.  

 

 

HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!  
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